
The Christmas / Holiday season is fast approaching and we would like to advise the 
closing times of CROMA COATINGS so that you can properly plan your ordering 
during this time.

Holiday Time

At this time we would like to sincerely thank you for you support during 2024 and we look 
forward to a fruitful year for all in 2025.

On behalf of all the staff at CROMA COATINGS, we wish you and your family a safe,
enjoyable and relaxing time over the Christmas / Holiday period and all the success for 
the coming year.

Best Wishes from
Management & Staff

CROMA COATINGS 
Tel: (02) 9533 9122 
Fax: (02) 9533 9299 
Email: sydney@22croma.com.au 

!

Closing for 2024:  12pm Friday, 20th December 2024

Last Orders Dispatched: Thursday, 19th December 2024  for all customers except 
    Newcastle / Central Coast customers
    Wednesday, 18th December for Newcastle / Central Coast customers
     
    �    Colours will need to be ordered before 12pm Wednesday, 18th December 
    � Most metro orders placed on Thursday, 19th December will be delivered
     Friday, 20th December 
    � Regional orders will be delivered Friday 20/12/24 or Monday, 23/12/24
             
  
Re-Opening for 2025:  Thursday, 9th January 2025


